
 
 
 

Vendor Links on www.buickheritagealliance.org 
 
 
The Buick Heritage Alliance, Inc. (the "Alliance") was created to preserve the history and 
heritage of Buick automobiles.  One way in which the Alliance accomplishes that 
purpose is by encouraging and facilitating the acquisition, restoration, preservation, and 
display to the public of Buick automobiles and related items. The Alliance promotes 
historical research and the dissemination of information concerning the origin and 
development of the Buick automobile and the individuals who contributed to its history. 
 
We receive many calls and hits to our web site (www.BuickHeritageAlliance.org), from 
folks looking to restore or preserve their classic and collector Buicks.  Some are members 
of the Buick Club of America, but others are not.  The Alliance's mission is to serve the 
public, so there are no limitations on who may use its services.   
 
The Alliance, of course, is not engaged in selling parts or restoration services.  As a 
convenience to those who share the Alliance's interests, we have created a “Links” page 
on our Web Site for vendors (1) who are annual contributors to the Alliance, and (2) 
whose activities we believe to be consistent with the Alliance's purposes.  These Links 
will not constitute endorsements by the Alliance, but we expect they will result in 
favorable publicity for the vendors who support the Alliance. 
 
If you would like to participate with a Link on the Buick Heritage Alliance web site, we 
ask that you consider a $100 annual donation to the Alliance to help defray the expenses 
of our work.   
 
Thanks so much in advance for your interest, and if you have any questions, please feel 
free to e- mail me:  Jeff1952@JBrashares.com or call me at 614-361-7299. 
 
 
  


